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“Recognising and celebrating the presence of Christ in one another” 

 

 

 

Thursday 20th May 2021 

 

Reception Induction Letter 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 I am delighted to invite you to an induction meeting on Tuesday 22nd June 2021 at  

7.00 p.m. in school.  It will be an opportunity to, informally, meet with governors, staff, After 

School Club and PTA members, and share some success stories from recent years – our older 

children will be available to model our uniform and discuss school life with you, also.   

 

For those of you with children already in school, we are pleased to welcome another little sibling 

and look forward to seeing you again.  For those of you who are new to the school, a warm 

welcome to St. Mary of the Angels. 

 

It is important that you bring copies of Birth Certificate and Baptismal Certificate for your 

child, to that meeting if we have not already received them. 

 

Please note that the meeting is only for parents.  Children new to Reception will have an 

opportunity to meet their new teacher in the classroom setting on Wednesday 14th July from 

9:15am-11:15am 

 

If for any reason you are unable to attend the meeting, please let our office staff know and 

they will make sure you receive all the relevant information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs C O’Hara 

Headteacher 
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